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DR. BILL RHODES JOINS PERMANENT EDITORIAL BOARD

May 2006—Bill Rhodes, Ph.D. has joined the Permanent Editorial Board (PEB) of the Aviators

Model Code of Conduct. Dr. Rhodes, a retired Air Force officer, specializes in professional

ethics. He served as head of the Philosophy Department at the Air Force Academy and as

executive director of the Academy’s Leadership Development Council. He currently serves as

chair of the International Society for Military Ethics and as principal, Aerworthy, LLC. Rhodes

brings both academic and practical perspective to the Board. He has conducted extensive

research in ethical development, professional identity, and cultural change. He’s developed and

taught numerous courses at the college level, crafted institutional strategic initiatives, and spoken

widely on professional development, teaching ethics, and assessment. He learned to fly in high

school, and owns a Cessna 210.

The PEB provides editorial oversight and stewardship of the Aviators’

Model Code of Conduct (AMCC), the Student Pilots’ Model Code of

Conduct, and the Seaplane Pilots’ Model Code of Conduct and supporting

materials (collectively, “the Codes”). The Codes provide broad guidance

for both pilots and flight students to advance airmanship, flight safety, and

the vibrancy of the aviation community. The Codes are “living documents,” intended to be

revised periodically as warranted by changing aviation practices and the aviation environment.

The Codes are available to the aviation community as a free public service at

<www.secureav.com>. The Permanent Editorial Board is presented at

<http://www.secureav.com/PEB.pdf>. For further information about the AMCC initiative

contact <PEB@secureav.com>.
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